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From: Peter Burge [mailto:p.burge@hopaoodganim.com.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 2 October 2013 8:07 PM
To: Paul Pirani; Ed Killesteyn

Cc: 1238086.Production@wcs.hopgoodganim.com.au; Julia O'Connor
Subject: RE: Palmer United Party - Election of Senators for Western Australia

Dear Mr Pirani

We are instructed to send you the attached letter. I will endeavour to ensure that you

are sent a signed original by post tomorrow.

Regards

Peter Burge
Special Counsel | Corporate Advisory and Governance
p.burge@hopgoodganim.com.au

T: +617 3024 0468 | M: 0498000246
F: +617 3024 0568

Level 8, Waterfront Place, 1 Eagle Street, Brisbane Qid 4000
PO Box 7822, Waterfront Place Qld 4001
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